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RESCISSION OF COVERAGE UNDER GENERAL WASTE 
DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS ORDER 2003-0003-DWQ-0007 

CONTRA COSTA WATER DISTRICT 
CANAL REPLACEMENT DEWATERING DISCHARGE TO LAND 

CONTRA COSTA COUNTY 
 
On 16 June 2009, the Executive Officer of the Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control 
Board issued a Notice of Applicability granting coverage under the State Water Resources 
Control Board’s Statewide General Waste Discharge Requirements for Discharges to Land with 
a Low Threat to Water Quality (Order 2003-003-DWQ) to the Contra Costa Water District.  The 
Notice of Applicability was for temporary discharge of extracted groundwater during excavation 
of the Contra Costa Canal and pipeline construction for the Contra Costa Canal Replacement 
Project.   
 
Your 10 July 2013 letter and Notice of Termination state that Phase 1 of the project has been 
completed and the remainder of the project is covered under Order 2003-003-DWQ-0043, which 
was issued 19 June 2013.  Therefore, coverage under Order 2003-003-DWQ-0007 is hereby 
rescinded.  
 
If you have questions, please contact Robin Merod at (916) 464-4697 or Anne Olson at 
(916) 464-4740. 
 
 
 
 
PAMELA C. CREEDON 
Executive Officer 
 
cc: Gordon Innes, State Water Board, Division of Water Quality, Sacramento 
 Randall L. Sawyer, Contra Costa County Environmental Health Department, Concord 
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